
Attention Residents: 

 

The documents for the Lake Winola Municipal Authority’s sewer plant upgrade are 
available for anyone that wants to review/comment. They will be available at the 
Township Building (775 Lower Mill City Road, Dalton) from September 11th 
through October 11th , 2024. Please call the township office 570-378-3236 to make 
an appointment to view the documents. All questions and comments will be 
answered.  


